BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL

G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018

Circular No. BPS/24-25/04(3) Date: 01.05.2024

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (P.T.M.) OF CLASS IlI

Dear Parent,

We are delighted to inform you that the First Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) of the academic year 2024-25
will be held on 04.05.2024 (SATURDAY) in the school premises. This meeting provides an invaluable
opportunity for us to collaborate and discuss your child's progress, achievements, and areas for development.
The Schedule for the P.T.M. is as follows:
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09:00 a.m. to 09:30 a.m.
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09:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.

11-20

11-20

10:15 a.m. to 10:45 a.m.

21-30

21-30

1
2
3
4

10:45 a.m. to 11:15 a.m.

31-41

31-40

The School Management feels pleasure to inform that, to inculcate the financial literacy and money
management habits, we are providing the opportunity to have a Counter of IDBI Bank, so as to help you
all in getting your ward’s Bank account opened with ease. If interested, kindly carry the self-attested
photocopies of following documents along with the originals for opening Bank Account:

(a) Birth Certificate of Child (b) Aadhar Card of Child / Parent
(c) Pan Card of Parent (d) Two PP Size Photos of account opener (e) Min. Cheque of Rs. 500/-

Kindly Note:

The TEACHING FOR ALL CLASSES will remain OFF ON P.T.M. DAY i.e. 04.05.2024.

Only one parent along with the student (in School Uniform) will be permitted to enter the School
premises.

Bring student’s diary (ALMANAC) on the day of P.T.M.

Carry Pen and Paper to note any important information.

Kindly CLEAR YOUR FEE DUES. (Please ignore if paid already).

Kindly adhere to the timings strictly to avoid any inconvenience to all concerned.

It is mandatory for parent to attend the PTM as per the above given time schedule. No other
day/time slot will be allocated to entertain parent thereafter.

We encourage you to actively participate in this PTM as we work together to support your child's academic
journey and overall development. Your involvement and feedback are invaluable to us in providing the best
possible education and support for your child.

Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Enjoy Learning! Stay Healthy!
Principal




